COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

21st November, 1938.

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 2lst
ultimo, respecting the air pipes proposed for lMessrs. Chas.
Connell & Co. Ltd's Yard No.425, I shall be pleased to

Ee

receive the Surveyors' confirmation of the conclusions
referred to in the first paregraph of my communication.
I em, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGOV «

Llk1-g9202



